
 
 

      

              
 

Date:  March 28, 2023 

Headline: Public Hearing Notice, Water and Sewer Authority of Cabarrus County  

Contact: Tammy Garifo, Executive Secretary/Secretary to the Board  

704-786-1783, ext. 221 

             

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF 

THE WATER AND SEWER AUTHORITY OF CABARRUS COUNTY 
 

 The Water and Sewer Authority of Cabarrus County (WSACC) will hold a public hearing 

related to the System Development Fees during WSACC’s May 18, 2023 board meeting at 5:00 

p.m., or as soon thereafter as is reasonable, in the Conference Room of the Administrative 

Offices located at 232 Davidson Highway, Concord, North Carolina 28025.  
 

 This the 28th day of March 2023.  

 

       Tammy M. Garifo 

       Executive Secretary to the Board of Directors 

WATER & SEWER AUTHORITY 

OF CABARRUS COUNTY 

Office:  232 Davidson Hwy. 

Concord, NC  28027 

704.786.1783    704.795.1564 Fax 
www.wsacc.org 
 

 


